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Dear Editor,

I think it would be generally accepted that it is in the Welsh interest to promote tourism as a very important part of our economy. Even central government is keen to promote this industry as an important element of growth in dealing with a difficult financial situation. You would think, then, that any development which undermines the potential for growth in tourism would be strongly opposed both nationally and locally. Tourism is especially important to the economy of Carmarthenshire which has traditionally relied on agriculture for income and jobs. However, certain characters such as Chris Huhne and Jane Davidson are strong supporters of littering what remains of our beautiful unspoilt countryside with giant turbines which will undermine the prospect of encouraging more people to visit Wales. 
 Bizarrely this pair see onshore wind power as an effective and efficient way of providing energy and combating global warming. The fact that government has to provide large scale bribes to attract carpet bag developers here and that other governments such as Denmark and Holland have pulled out of onshore wind farms, does not influence them. Instead one suspects that this pair see areas of the map, with large tracts of green such as Mynydd LLanllwni, as ideal areas to place these industrial machines because the population size is small and can thus be overlooked in electoral terms. Despite all their disadvantages, so called wind farms are a currently available technology and can therefore provide a convenient way of improving the green credentials of the ministers involved, never mind the local consequences. 
It is a sad fact of life that many local people, whose daily life is not directly affected by these huge industrial structures, are apathetic about all the trashing of our unspoiled countryside. The fact that there will be hundreds of these giant turbines, each as high as a 40 story skyscraper with a rotating span of 100 yards, either leaves people with a feeling of helplessness or a belief that they will not suffer in any way from their installation. If they were fully aware of the impact likely to be brought about by this industrialisation on amenity and jobs, not to mention the ecology, I like to think there would be a large scale public outcry. This policy is of the same order of obliteration as drowning Welsh valleys to supply Birmingham with fresh water - Wales already provides more onshore wind energy per head of population than England!
There is an outside hope that the now more powerful Welsh Assembly Government, in future, will be less pliant in accepting central government energy targets, especially as Ms. Davidson will shortly retire. If the W.A.G., after the forthcoming election, is not prepared to intervene and bring a halt to the policy of trashing our valuable, precious, beautiful countryside, then what is the point of having such a body which is not prepared to look after the economic interest of Wales? 

Yours truly, Ted Razzell

